
CONCHO Luke Bedrick

June 14, 2017

State of New Mexico
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division
1220 S. St Francis Dr.
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

RE: Becknell State Com 4H
W/2SW/4 Section 5, W/2W/2 Section 8,
W/2 NW/4 Section 17, T-21-S, R-33-E

To Whom it May Concern,

COG Operating LLC (“COG") plans to spud the Becknell State Com 4H well on or about 
June 26, 2017. Pursuant Order No. 3324 regarding oil, gas and potash leasing and 
development within a designated potash area of Lea County, New Mexico, COG is required 
to notify parties of potash mining operations within the immediate vicinity of the proposed 
drill-site of the well. In the case of this Becknell State Com 4H well, it appears there are no 
potash leases within a one (1) mile radius of the contract area.

Please feel free to contact me with any additional questions you may have at (432) 686- 
3000.

Sincerely,

Huke Bedrick 
Senior Landman
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